

DECEMBER 2018

Thank You Letters for S. 3729 and H.R. 7258

Fifty-two members organizations signed on to letters thanking Members of Congress for introducing the US Cadet Nurse Corps Service Recognition Act, which would provide the women who served during World War II honorable discharges and veteran burial benefits.

- Read the letter to Senators Warren, Collins, King, Daines, Murphy, Markey, and Menendez here.
- Read the letter to Representatives Bustos, Gianforte, McGovern, Clark, and Keating here.

Events

The Nursing Community Coalition hosted its Second Annual Holiday Party at AACN's offices following the December monthly meeting on Tuesday, December 4th. Representatives from 12 NCC member organizations were in attendance to celebrate the coalition's work in 2018.

External Presence

Nursing Community Website: Site Visits: 1,800 Top Page Visited: News

Twitter: @RN Community New Followers: 10 Total Followers: 828

Profile Visits: 165 Tweet Impressions: 5,574

<u>Top Tweet</u>: This year marks the 75th Anniversary of the first class of nurses in the United States Cadet Nurse Corps. Thank you <u>@RepCheri</u> for introducing HR7258 to honor these nurses who serviced honorably during WWII

For more information on the NCC please visit: www.thenursingcommunity.org
Follow the NCC on Twitter @RN_Community